
Kia Ora Koutou       February 11 th 

.PUPILS OF THE WEEK 
 

 
 

         E2:  Irene 
 For making a great start to school at PPS. 
         E3:  Crystal 
 For making a positive start at PPS. 
         E4:  Lukas 
 For making an excellent start to school at PPS.  
         E5:  Gabriel  
         For for being a positive class member. 
§ C1:  Farah  
C1:   For making a confident start to the year. 
§ C2:  Ky-Mani 
For    For making an excellent start in C2.  
         C3:  Astar  
 For learning to dive correctly off the deep end of 
         the pool. 
         C4:  Leigha A 
         For making a great start to the year. 

 

Congratulations to Farah 
 

 who won the Unichem Voucher ! 

   Holidays are but a distant memory now and everyone 
is settled into their classroom programmes and working 
hard.   With this continued humid weather we know the 
children are all enjoying their daily dip in the pool to 
cool off.  Remember to make sure all your childs 
uniform is clearly named and their togs are in a plastic 
bag to stop their school books getting wet.  Thank you.  
 

BREAKFAST CLUB:  

Has started up again for this year - breakfast is served 
from 8am every school morning. 
 

SUBWAY PRICE INCREASE:  

Effective immediately - all childrens subway lunches 
will now cost  $6  -  which includes a filled roll, cookie 
and a drink. 
 

CHALLENGER SWIMMING SPORTS:  

The Challenger syndicate are holding their swimming 
sports on Tuesday 23rd February - all parents/
caregivers are welcome to come along and cheer for 
your child. 
 

EXPLORERS SWIMMING EVENT:  

Our  Explorers syndicate will be holding a swimming 
display on Thursday 25th February - all parents/
caregivers are invited to come  and see what terrific 
progress our swimmers are making with their daily 
swimming lessons. 
 

INTERSCHOOL SWIMMING COMPETITION:  

This is to be held on Thursday 3rd March at Putaruru 
Town Pools - further details to follow soon.  
 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES MEETING : 

To be held at the school Boardroom on Tuesday 16th 
February starting at 5pm.    Come along, get involved 
and put your name forward for election.   Everyone 
welcome.       Elections to be held in May for all Boards 
throughout NZ. 

UPCOMING EVENTS  

 

Tuesday 23rd Feb     -   Challenger Swimming Sports 
Thursday 25th Feb    -   Explorers Swimming Event. 
Monday 29th Feb     )    Learning 
Tuesday 1st March  )    Conferences 
Thurs 3rd March       -    Interschool Swimming Sports 
7th - 11th March       -   Senior Camp at Okataina 
Thurs 10th March     -   Junior Teddy Bears Picnic 

SCHOOL LUNCHES  

 

Monday/Wednesday/Thursday & Friday 
Toasted Sandwiches or full sandwiches (not toasted) - $3 
each, half sandwich (not toasted) - $2 
Milk Drinks & Fruit Drinks - $2 each 
 
Tuesday 

Subway - filled roll, cookie & drink - $6  

 

          JUMPSTART  

Every Wednesday 2pm - 3pm at our school. 
If your child is due to start school, come  
along to ñJump Startò and get them prepared.   
Children who are turning 5 this year can start now.   
Call into the school office to register  
or phone 883 7166. 

            COMMUNITY POOL PARTY                    

           TONIGHT   - 5 to 7pm  

 

BRING ALONG YOUR TOGS AND A PICNIC TEA AND 

JOIN IN THE FUN AT OUR POOL.  

CHILDREN MUST BE ACCOMPANIED BY AN ADULT.  

THE BAR -B-QUE WILL BE AVAILABLE TO USE.  

IF THE WEATHER IS AGAINST US IT WILL BE  

POSTPONED - ANNOUNCEMENT TO BE MADE ON  

OUR FACEBOOK PAGE.  

LEXILE READING AWARDS  

Congratulations to Leigha A  
and Jordan B who both earned  
their Blue Star Lexile Reading 
Award. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

SATURDAY 5TH MARCH - GLENSHEA PARK, 
PUTARURU. 

START TIME - Riders briefing at 9:30am . Race Start at 
10:30am. 
OPEN TO ALL CHILDREN FROM 7 to 12 YEARS. 
Registrations for training available at school office - must be 
filled out and returned by this Friday (12th) .    Triathlon 
registrations, with $2 payment, close on Friday 26th 
February. 

 

 
 
 

 

 

FREE EAR CLINIC SERVICE FOR CHILDREN  

Thursday 24th March 
Putaruru Plunket Rooms 
Overdale Street, Putaruru 
9:30am - 2:00pm 

All children must be accompanied by a parent/caregiver.  
Enquiries Phone: 07 838 3565  

CAMP OKATAINA  2016  
Planning and preparations are  

well under way for camp which  

is to be held from March 7th to 11th.  

All Year 5 & 6õs students are eligible to attend and the 

cost will be around $120 per student.   Payments or part 

payments are welcome from now on - or you could set up 

an automatic payment to suit ñjust drop in and see Carol 

or Sue at the office to make arrangements.  

Please fill out and return the permission slips as soon as 

possible to their teachers.  

   ENERGISE   KIDS  TRIATHLON  

CRICKET TASTER FOR YEARS 1 - 4 AND BASIC 
COACHING SESSION FOR PARENTS AND GREAT 

FOR TEACHERS PD  
With Cricket Officer Evan Fraser and Mark Coles  

from Waikato Valley Cricket. 
 
 

DATE:        Monday 15th February 2016  
                    - turn up on the night. 
VENUE:     Glenshea Park, Putaruru. 
TIME:         4:00pm - 5:00pm. 
AGE:          5 - 8 Year Olds - FREE come have FUN !!! 


